
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Terri Lynn

Last_Name :
Lamke

E-mail :

eComment :
Hi, my name is Terri Lynn Lamke. I noticed we have an elected official participating in this process.—Ten years
ago, the Board of Supervisors drew their own lines, causing the gerrymandering we now live with in North County.
That’s the reason we now have an independent commission, assuring public activity in the process and for elected
officials to be neutral. Esther Sanchez is the Mayor of the Oceanside and she ran to be D5 Supervisor in 2018. She
should not be participating in this process. I would like districting to be about the people, not about the elected's.
Thank you.

Submit :
Submit




